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September 10, 2021

Dear DCS Families, Staff, and Students,

It has been a great week of school and we’re so happy to have our students in school every day this year.  Never have we
longed for traffic backups on Baker Road more than this year.  We know that routines will settle in over the next few weeks
and cannot thank you enough for everything you’ve done to help us make this school year a success.

DCS is Hiring:  Like every employer, we are struggling to fill all of our positions to support DCS kids and programming. 
We are currently looking for substitute teachers, substitute para educators, lifeguards, 3 Bus Drivers, 14 Para Educators,
1 Lunch Monitor, 1 Lead Infant/Toddler Teacher, 2 Infant/Toddler Teachers, 1 Resource Teacher at Jenkins, 2 Custodians,
and 3 Cooks/Cashiers.  We also need additional aftercare teachers from 3:00 - 6:00 to expand support for families.  If
you’re interested in working at DCS, please email hr@dexterschools.org.  

Back to School Wayfinder:  Check out the newest Back to School Wayfinder!

Dread Strong Signs:  Dread Strong signs will be available on Baker Road later today for families to display at home. 
Please wait until after 7 p.m. to take any signs.   

Nursing Help Needed:  We are anticipating a need for part-time nursing help to assist with Covid-19 rapid testing.  If you
are a nurse and have flexibility to work a couple of hours per day for a few days per week, please contact
hr@dexterschools.org.   

Thank you for your continued support, have a great weekend, and Go Dreads!

Sincerely,

Christopher Timmis, EdD

Superintendent
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